From:

Sent: 19 October 2020 14:49

To: 'Hilary Saunders' <h.saunders@northyorkmoors.org.uk>

Subject: NYM/2019/0628/FL - Land to rear of Brookfield, Maltongate, Thornton Dale

Good Afternoon Hilary.

Nick Corbett of WSP has agreed for the following extract from an email to me to be forwarded to
you.

“I confirm the heritage statement | produced was done so with due diligence and
is truthful, representing my honestly held professional view, and is provided in
line with my duty in accordance with the guidelines and standards of the Royal
Town Planning Institute and Institute of Historic building Conservation,
irrespective of by whom | am instructed. The heritage statement fulfils what is
required in relation to the NPPF, Historic England guidance, and Local Plan policy
and would stand up to scrutiny at appeal or in court.”

It would be useful for you to obtain an identical statement from both the CBA and CPRE.

Regards

Graham

Briggate Barn
Briggate
Nesfield
likley
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